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Klövern’s annual report for 2015 
 
Klövern’s annual report for 2015 is now available for downloading from Klövern’s website, 
www.klovern.se. 
 
The printed version is estimated to be available on 6 April and can be ordered via Klövern’s website.  
 
The annual report in English is scheduled to be put on the website on 8 April, followed by the printed 
version on 22 April. 
 

Klövern AB (publ) 
 
 
For additional information: 

Rutger Arnhult, CEO, +46 70-458 24 70, rutger.arnhult@klovern.se 

Lars Norrby, IR, +46 76-777 38 00, lars.norrby@klovern.se 

 

Klövern is a real estate company committed to working closely with customers to offer them efficient premises in 

Swedish growth regions. Klövern is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. For further information, see www.klovern.se. 

 

Klövern AB (publ), Bredgränd 4, 111 30 Stockholm. Phone: +46 8-400 500 50. E-mail: info@klovern.se. 

 

This information is such that Klövern AB (publ) is obliged to disclose under the Securities Market Act and/or the 

Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was made available for publication on 21 March 2016. 
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